Subject: With Reference to Planning application Number 2022/4469/P

| am writing in reference to the planning application 2022/4469/P.

I have several concerns with regard to this application.

Can you confirm that your offices are aware that planning application 2022/4469/P impacts a building that already
houses a total of 12 Camden Council managed accommodation blocks - many of whom are disabled or elderly. At no
point have we, as residents, ever been consulted about this project. Given that this will have a massive impact upon
said residents, including safety and accessibility issues, disability access, step free, loss of outside space, plants etc,
we should have been part of this consultation process; but at no point have we been approached.

Indeed the first we hear of it is via a poster on a lamppost. Having spoken to residents, they are distressed about
this.

| must therefore insist that all residents are properly and individually notified of the proposals so that any
consultation, impact assessment and planning process includes our full input as residents, the people who will be
most impacted by this major development. | would also request the suspension of Planning application Number
2022/4469/P until this has taken place.

I thank you for your kind consideration of my email and look forward to your response.
All the best

Christopher John Ball
Flat 3

50 Britannia Street
London

WC1X 9JH



